
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Plan Commission 

From: Joe Stephenson 

Date: 01-20-2022 

Re: Green Haven Lane – Right of Way Dedication 

 
Green Haven Lane was officially mapped on December 21st, 2021, by the Kaukauna 
Common Council. Green Haven Lane extension is a vital traffic connection linking 
multiple subdivisions between multiple communities and providing traffic circulation 
to hundreds of residents.  
 
The majority of Green Haven Lane lies within the Town of Buchanan but the stub 
that lies within the City of Kaukauna needs to be formally dedicated as right or way 
to make way for the road’s construction in the future.  
 
Before this commission are Certified Plans that would dedicate a 0.17 acre road 
stub between 3005 and 3101 Fieldcrest drive. 
 
Recommendation: 
Approval of the Right of Way Dedication for Green Haven Lane and recommend the 
same to the Common Council. 


